
 
 
Good afternoon WNCC faculty and staff, 
  
Western Nebraska Community College takes the health and safety of our campus communities seriously 
and I know you have many questions and concerns regarding COVID-19. We have been meeting all week 
with various community stakeholders, including the Panhandle Public Health District (PPHD).  We have 
considered numerous perspectives in our decision-making and this is a fluid, constantly evolving 
situation. 
  
At this time, our plan is to resume classes as scheduled on Monday, March 16.  There will be additional 
messages regarding this from Josh Vesper soon, including plans for continued communications and 
operations. 
  
I want to reassure you that we are working through this serious matter.  Our faculty and staff will be the 
first to know about further response plans at WNCC.  
  
Please join me in thanking the team, especially:  Josh Vesper, John Marrin, Allison Judy, Kathy Ault, Bill 
Knapper, Nina Grant, Patrick Fortney, Norman Coley, Brynn Elliott and Molly Bonuchi 
  
Many further questions will be addressed by Josh in the hours to come … 
  
Best, 
Carmen 
  
----- 
Carmen M. Simone, Ph.D. 
President | Western Nebraska Community College 
p:  308-635-6101 | e:  simonec@wncc.edu 
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